
Sunday, August 21, 2016 – The twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Goal:  As a community may we seek to be of one heart and one mind, to know, love and serve our Lord by  

Letting His love and light shine through each of us.  
 

 

 

MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA 

Deacon Arnie will be holding the Miraculous Medal Novena 

at 3:30pm each Monday in the St. Mary of the Snow Chapel. 

 

 

 

       RECENTLY DECEASED: Patricia Buono, Frank Yaeger   

              Barry Rightmyer  

 

COMMUNION SERVICES: 

6:45 a.m. St. Mary’s   Tue., Thur., Fri.  

8:00 a.m. St. Joseph   Mon, Wed. 

 

RESERVED MASSES: 

       Sun 8/21  8:00 a.m.  Jason Cowan 

    Req. by Rothe family 

   9:30 a.m. Anthony Bartolotta 

Req. by Bob & Helene Moran 

11:30 a.m.           James Shay 

Req. by family 

  Mon 8/22     6:45 a.m. Communion Service - SMS 

   8:00 a.m. Communion Service - SJ  

  Tue 8/23  6:45 a.m. Communion Service - SMS 

 8:00 a.m. Communion Service - SJ 

  Wed 8/24      6:45 a.m. Communion Service - SMS 

   8:00 a.m.  Communion Service - SJ  

  Thu 8/25  6:45 a.m.  Communion Service - SMS 

 8:00 a.m. Communion Service - SJ 

      Sat 8/27        4:00 p.m. Donald Truesdale 

    Req. by Tom & Jade Thornton 

5:30 p.m. Gregory Fowler 

    Req. by Bob & Marion Schnell 

      Sun 8/28          8:00 a.m.  Maryann Maines 

Req. by Peggy & Charles 

Livermore 

                9:30 a.m.     Tom & Mary Saccoman 

Req. by Antoinette & Cynthia 

Babb 

 11:30 a.m.        (Ret)Col William P McMonegal 

 Req. by Tulu 

 

Weekday Masses for this week have been rescheduled in 2017. 

 

 

GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING - TITHING              

Sunday Collection (St. Mary):               $ 3,279.50  

Sunday Collection (St. Joseph):                                1,104.00 

Assumption  (St. Mary):                                    256.00 

Assumption  (St. Joseph):                        96.00 

Church Maintenance (St. Mary):        142.00 

Catholic New York (St. Mary):                                       5.00 

Last Year’s Collection (St. Mary):     3,242.50  

   Last Year’s Collection (St. Joseph):                  1,547.00 

THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

FUEL FUND – CLUB 67 

 

Week #19 – Jeanne Johnson 

 

 
 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 
Sun NO ADORATION TODAY 

Mon NO NOON MASS 

3:30 p.m.  Miraculous Medal Novena  

Tue 7:30 p.m. Contemporary Choir 

Wed 7:15 p.m. R/M Prayers 

Thu 7:30 p.m. Adult Choir 

Sat 4:45 p.m. Confession – St. Joseph 

Sun       12:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

St. Mary of the Snow (5:00 pm):   Sept. 3 & 17 

 

St. Joseph (4:45 pm):                Aug. 27  Sept. 10 & 24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESERVED MASSES 2017 

 

Masses in 2017 are almost fully reserved. 

 

The Mass book for 2018 will not open this year.  Once all Masses 

are reserved, the options are as follows: 

 

 Request an unannounced Mass 

 Request a name be added to the Memorial Book ($15) 

 Request a Mass at St. John’s in Woodstock 679-7696. 

There are weekend and weekday Masses available for 

2016. Fr. Chris is there each Wednesday to celebrate 

weekly Mass at 9am if you would like him to say the 

Mass. 

 Request a Mass at St. John the Evangelist, Centerville. 

Call 246-9581. 

 

Masses may be cancelled and rescheduled at any point during the 

year based on Fr. Chris’ vacation scheduling.  Also, in booking 

Masses, you may want consider an “Unannounced Mass” in place 

of an “Announced Mass”.  Unannounced Masses are $10 and are 

offered as Fr. Chris’ intention when available.  Whether announced 

or unannounced, the intention is made and God’s grace is granted to 

the deceased. 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

The Parish secretary will be taking vacation in August so office 

hours will be limited.  The office will be open from 10am – 2pm 

from Monday August 29th through Labor Day.  Normal hours 

resume on Tuesday, September 6th. 

 

 

Wedding Banns 
III  Elaina Cravin & Christopher Swan 
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RCIA  

The RCIA is a gently process of welcoming adults into the Roman 

Catholic Church. Adults who have not been baptized or who have 

been baptized in another Christian Faith are invited to be a part of 

the RCIA journey. Are you interested in learning more about the 

Catholic Church? Perhaps you have been thinking of becoming a 

member of St. Mary of the Snow & St. Joseph parish community, or 

perhaps you are just curious about what Catholics believe. Please 

join us in mid to late September as we get underway with your 

questions, your insights and your faith story in a warm accepting 

setting.  Questions? Please call Deacon Hank Smith at 246-5195. 

 

CANONIZATION OF BLESSED MOTHER TERESA 

Join EWTN for at the events covering the canonization of Blessed 

Mother Teresa LIVE from Rome.  Complete Live Coverage at 4AM 

on September 4, 2016. For more information, go to ewtn.com  

 

 

 

 

MOBILE HEALTH CENTER 

St. Joseph’s Parish, 235 Wall Street. Kingston, is very pleased to 

welcome ArchCare’s and Hudson River Healthcare’s new Mobile 

Health Center for a “meet and greet” on Wednesday morning, 

August 24th. This effort is jointly sponsored by ArchCare, the 

healthcare ministry of the Archdiocese of New York, and Hudson 

River HealthCare, a non-profit leader of health services in the 

Hudson Valley. Please join them for a tour, informative 

presentations along with FREE health screenings by the Mobile 

Health Center team. For more information, please call Michael 

Gugliemo at 646-229-7413. 

 

FUEL FUND DINNER 

The next Fuel Fund Dinner will take place on Sunday, 

September 11, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. at the Best Western Plus in 

Kingston, NY.  If you have not sent in your club money, or called in 

your reservations, please do so by August 28th. Thank you for all 

your support. 

 

TABERNACLE FUND 

The tabernacle has been ordered for St. Joseph Church.  It should be 

delivered before the end of summer.  If anyone would like to donate 

specifically to the tabernacle fund, please put your donation in an 

envelope marked “Tabernacle Fund” and place it in the collection 

basket or drop it at the Parish Office.  These donations will only be 

used to pay for the tabernacle.  Thank you in advance for your 

generosity. 

 

 

NEW YORK CATHOLIC BIBLE SCHOOL PROGRAM 

Beginning Monday, Sept. 12, 2016, the Catholic Bible School 

Program, sponsored by the Archdiocesan Catechetical Office, will 

be holding classes on Monday evenings from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., at 

the Church of St. Denis, 604 Beekman Road, Hopewell Junction, 

N.Y.  This program exists because there is joy and hope in the 

Bible!  Being grounded in our beliefs leads us to a deeper 

relationship with God and an evolving sense of life’s meaning. 

Intense study of the Bible brings us to life-changing personal 

growth in spirituality and service.  This program is for adults who 

are seeking “something more” in their spiritual journey, and who 

are willing to commit to two years of study with an option to 

complete a four year program.  No particular educational 

background is required.  Tuition is $150 per trimester with a $35 

non-refundable registration fee.  Registration is a must and is done 

through the New York Catholic Bible School website.  FMI call 

Maureen McKew, Director at 646-794-2855, Registrar is Elda 

Luisi, 646-794-2862. Email: Bible@archny.org. Website: 

http://www.nyfaithformation.org/ny-catholic-bible-school.      

 

 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Bill Bair, Rose & Charles Meiswinkel, Jan vander Poel, Barbara 

Wismont, Mary Ellen Fuoco, Jeanette Fuoco, Neil Gallagher, 

Adrian Lepe, Ruth Lowe, Maryanne DePoala, John Valdata, 

Melanie Hagan, George Woerthmann, Darryl Caldwell, Anthony 

Konopka, Ed Norton, Patty Williams, SherryAnn Kenjersky, 

George Dale, Michelina Cornell, Greg Mulstay, Diane Yetter, Clare 

Miller, Betty Decker, Joan Ostoyic, Paul Brazier, Carol Fabiano, 

Lillian Mottsey, Lisa Sasso, Patricia Robinson, Doreen Churchill, 

Francis Posavec, Nora Mercier, Robyn Daugherty, CB Slutzky, 

Lucy Yonnone, Shanna Pesce, Bobby Bonelli, Sally Hoy, Isabelle 

DeCelle, Laura Bach, Nancy Kennedy, Tony Gallo, Sr., Shawn 

Saguid, Annette Gallo, Jacqueline McNeil, Miriam & Nancy 

Imbierowic, Pam Frost, Isabella DeAngelis, Amy Schofield, Lou 

Clearwater, Walt Hackett, Laurie Simmons 

 

To place or remove name from sick list, please call 246-4913. 

 

Father of goodness and love, hear our prayers for the sick members 

of our community and for all who are in need. Amid mental and 

physical suffering may they find consolation in your healing 

presence. Show your mercy as you close wounds, cure illness, make 

broken bodies whole and free downcast spirits. May these special 

people find lasting health and deliverance, and so join us in 

thanking you for all your gifts.  We ask this through the Lord Jesus 

who healed those who believed. Amen. 
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